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Friday Newsletter 4th October 2024 

Circus Day Dinners 

The children all had a great time at lunchtime yesterday enjoying their ‘Circus Day Dinner’! 
The hall was decorated like a Big Top and the children had a range of delicious circus themed 

treats to choose from. In addition to the Big Top burgers and tasty toffee apples, everyone 
who stayed for a school lunch got a free red nose. 

Fantastic Behaviour Awards  
The children who have impressed their teachers over the last week are: 
Miss Spencer – Ivy   Mrs Stoves – Tyler   
Mrs Walker – Dominic   Mr Rose – Bella 
 
Mrs Stoves’ Designers 
In DT this week, Y3&4 have started the 
construction of their moving Stone Age 
posters.  They have been making levers 
and linkages as well as utilising their 
cutting and design skills.  We can’t wait 
to see the finished results!  
 

Year 5&6 Writers 
This week, Mr Rose’s children have been doing their end of unit 
assessment write. They have been working hard learning about 
life in a Victorian workhouse. The pupils have been doing their 
best writing with small candles and relaxing music to set the 
perfect atmosphere. Great work Year 5&6!  

 
Safety on the way to school 
Please can we ask all parents of children from Reception up to Year 4 to ensure that their 
children are escorted to school by an adult. We have recently seen some of our younger 
children either walking to school alone, or being brought by other children in school. Please 
help us to keep all our children as safe as possible on the way to school. 
 
Superstars Certificates for outstanding work 
The following children have all worked their socks off in class and have 
been awarded a certificate for their great attitude to learning:  
Miss Spencer – Kaylan and Albie Mrs Stoves – Lily B and Pooya 
Mrs Walker – Lacey and Blanka Mr Rose – Leo V and Victoria 
   



Regular Readers The following children have read at home 7 times (or even more!) and we 
are so proud of them that we want to share their names with you!  
Miss Spencer – Rory 
Mrs Walker – Alex, Cassidy, Gracie, Aram, Dante 
Mrs Stoves – Ruby T, Pooya, Lily-Mae, Lily B 
Mr Rose – Amaan, Ellie-Mae, Hannah, Thaaranika, Hollie, Sarah, Isabella, 
Victoria, Daniel 
Well done children – I am so proud of you for continuing to read every day. 

Fantastic work! 
 
Year 2 Writers 
All these children are taking part in the Year 2 Writing Project. 
The tasks this term are based on the book 'We're Going on a 
Bear Hunt' by Michael Rosen. For their first task, the children had 
to make a bear and wow what am amazing job all the children 
have done!! I am looking forward to seeing all their work over 
the coming weeks. 
Well done children- a great start! 

 
Free Lego Robotics at Judges Lodgings Museum - Saturday 5 October, 11am – 
3.30pm 
Let the kids be inspired with making, coding, and programming their Lego robots! 
Use Lego kits to inspire your child to learn creativity, 
programming, and coding in this free family session. Spend time 
together, have fun and gain new skills. This fantastic event is free 

and no booking is required.  
 
Change of date for your diary 
The school photographer will be coming in on Friday 11th October to take 
individual portraits and family group photos. 
 

Attendance  
This week’s winners of the best attendance prize are the children in Miss 
Spencer’s class. Well done everyone!  

 
Tuesday Poppy Group Meeting 
On Tuesday at 2.30pm Miss Wilkinson would like to invite parents to come to the 
Poppy Group for a cup of coffee and a chat. If you have any worries or 
questions around your child’s development, health or behaviour, why not pop 
along to this friendly and welcoming group. Everyone is welcome. 

  

Reception artists 
In Drawing Club this week, we 
explored the book ‘Funny Bones’. The 
children had fun 
learning about 
skeletons through 
dance, songs, and 
creative artwork. 

Best wishes   

C. Bright 

 


